
                                                                                                     
 
 
 
January 25, 2025 
 
Maqui Parkerson 
Union Pacific 
1400 Douglas Avenue STOP 0710 
Omaha, NE  
 
Dear Ms. Parkerson, 
 
Please consider this an official notification that the IAM & IBEW will be bargaining in the upcoming round 
of negotiations with Union Pacific Railroad as one coalition. 
 
We are focused on achieving a fair contract that fully recognizes the true value of our members’ skilled 
labor and dedication. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
______________________________ 
Reece Murtagh 
President/Directing General Chairman 
IAM District 19 
 
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________ 
James Wisniski 
General Chairman 
IBEW 
 


